
  

 

March 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Student Progress Review – Tuesday 28th March 2023 
 
As you are aware, the College suspends lessons for the day during the autumn and spring terms so 
that tutors can meet with students to discuss their academic progress and plan targets that will help 
them to achieve their full potential. This process is called Student Progress Review and is a vital part 
of a student’s development, increasing their awareness of personal learning strengths and 
weaknesses.  
 
We are very keen for you as parents to attend the ‘Student Progress Review’ meeting this March, so 
you can be fully briefed on your child’s progress, and also be a part of prioritising the personal targets 
for your child, for the next term.  
 
Can you please ensure that your child agrees an appointment time with their tutor during the course 
of the day (between 8.45am and 3.40pm) that you can also make. 
 
During the weeks beginning 13th and 20th March your child will be reviewing the targets they set in the 
Autumn SPR session.   This is done in their tutor session through itslearning.  We also invite you to be 
involved in the review process, giving your support and comments to your child’s progress.  You can 
do so through the itslearning parent portal, a guide for which is attached.   If you have any questions 
or need your log in details, please email itslearning.admin@crookhorn.hants.sch.uk     
  
We look forward to seeing you and for your active involvement and support in your child’s educational 
academic and personal progress. Please return the reply slip to indicate if your child requires a College 
meal. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mrs S Bennett 
Headteacher 

 

(Please return reply slip to reception) 

 
Student Progress Review – Tuesday 28th March 2023 

 
 

I require a packed lunch for my child and in receipt of Free School Meals. 
 
 
Name of Student __________________________________________   Tutor Group ___________ 
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